
Bay Boosters – May 1, 2018 

 

Opening – Susan Evans 

Welcome all to our last meeting of the year. Thank you to everyone who made this year so successful. 

 

Directors: 

Mr. Allen: 

Thank you for an awesome Ballroom Blitz!  

BHS Jazz Band will perform May 21st at 7:00 pm, Concert and Symphonic Bands May 22nd at 

6:30(awards) followed by performance. Memorial Day parade is May 28th. Attendance is 7:30 am. All 

band member who are not seniors will perform at commencement on June 4th.  

Field Commander Try-Outs in June. Audition pieces for Symphonic Band will be handing out soon. Drum 

Line try-outs are at the end of May.  

We are taking part in a commissioned piece for Dr. Benjamin Taylor of Rocky River. He is retiring.  

Mr. Awad: 

Thank you to everyone for your hard work on the Ballroom Blitz!  

Next week is the combined rehearsal for the 7th and 8th grade bands in preparation for their 

performance in Sandusky.  

Friday May 11th, the BMS Jazz band will perform at Barnes and Nobel.  

May 17th is the BMS band concert. 5th – 8th grade bands are performing. 5th and 6th grade at 6:30, 7th and 

8th at 7:30. 

May 19th is the performance at Chills and Thrills in Sandusky. The 5th grade band will travel to Westerly 

on May 21st to play for the 4th graders. May 21st is also the district Strings concert at BHS. 

Final performance of the year the 7th and 8th bands will play after the Memorial Day parade. 

Mrs. Singler: 

Runouts include Normandy School on May 14th and Glenview the week of the 21st. The Honors Quintet 

will be playing at Clinton Keeners retirement party. Honors Quintet will also be performing at the 

Women’s Club luncheon and for Memorial Day. 

We are in the process of holding auditions for the Honors Quintet and Rocket Quartet.  

There will be a leadership luncheon on June 6th at 11:00 am. Section leader tryouts to follow.  

The Stage Band has been working on improvisation, vocabulary and steps.  



BMS Orchestra Concert May 17th at 7:00 pm. There will be a combined rehearsal for 7th and 8th grade 

Orchestras on May 14th from 3:00 pm-5:00 pm.  

The 5th grade orchestra will play for the 4th graders at BMS. 

Mrs. Gess: 

Students had a wonderful time helping serve at the Blitz.  

Auditions for Choraleers in call backs for round 2. 

Music Monday is this coming Monday.  

Concert is May 23rd.  

New dresses ordered. 

Sent an email to parents looking for volunteers and had a decent response. 

June 18th the Choraleers will perform in Columbus. 

David Johnson: 

Financial Report 

Tracy Deibel: 

Thank you to everyone who helped make the Blitz such a tremendous success. I have had a lot of 

positive feedback. Jon Loufman on board for next year as MC. Thank you to Mabel’s BBQ for the 

delicious food. 

Still in need of a parent to take over Band Uniform duties for the 2019 marching season!!! 

Brian Deibel: 

2 volunteers stepped up to become the co-chairs for the Door to Door fundraiser. I will begin signing up 

students for the Door to Door before school is out for the summer. Pool Party is back on for after the 

fundraiser.  

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to Susan Evans for her wonderful job as president of the Bay 

Music Boosters for the past 2 years! We will miss you! 

2018/2019 Board Officers: 

David Johnson – President 

Brian Deibel – Vice President  

Kristen Dodd – Corresponding Secretary 

Michael McNamee – Treasurer 

Tracy Deibel – Recording Secretary 

 



 

 

 

 


